











31st October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

## **CHILDREN IN NEED DAY FRIDAY 18<sup>TH</sup> NOVEMBER 2022**

Children in Need day is Friday 18th November and this year at school we will be having a non uniform day.

If you wish to donate any money to Children in Need please go on Wisepay under General payments to make your donation.

We have a limited amount of ears, wrist bands and Pudsey pin badges available to purchase left over from last year which will be on Wisepay to purchase on a first come first served basis.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Goddard Head of School





